William Elbert

My family has owned a house on the river since 1926. I grew up enjoying many different activities
along the river and in the area and I want my children and grandchildren to have that same
opportunity. I remember when the Eagles were gone and am thrilled they are back, Fracking is a
danger to my well water and the groundwater in general and also the drinking water of millions of
people downstream. I also worry about the Delaware Bay since ir is a major recreational area and
shipping area and breeding grounds for sharks and horseshoe crabs. Please protect the river and

surrounding area for future generations and current water usage and food chain
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